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SURVEY INFORMATION 

HOBE SOUND DAMAGE 

January 9, 2014 
 

A NWS storm survey concluded that a severe thunderstorm produced straight line wind 

damage across a 1/3 mile zone between Old Dixie Highway and US-1 in Hobe Sound. The 

damage occurred at 6:20 pm on January 9, 2014 across 3 to 4 blocks of mobile homes with 

approximately 20 structures affected. Maximum straight line winds were estimated between 

70 and 80 mph.  No injuries were reported. 
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Some photos from the damage survey are below: 
 

      
 

 

                       
 

 



     
 

 

   
 

   

 

 

              

 



 
 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

NWS Melbourne would like to thank Martin County Emergency Management and the 

Florida Division of Emergency Management for their assistance. 
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